
General Meeting 
February 20, 2013 

 
Meeting was called to order at 7:35pm.  A Sign- in sheet was passed around.   
 
Treasurer’s Report:   Ken Smith 
 

 We have opened a QNB checking account and are in the process of moving the 
rest of the accounts to QNB.  CD’s will move as they mature. 

 In the future Ken plans to give us a spending and balance report.  

1st Vice President – Intramurals:   Andrea Ayala     
 

 Intramural Flyers are at the schools. 
 We are updating the website. 
 We are looking for sponsors at $125.00 per sponsor 
 A& T Chevrolet will be given some teams for free since they donated a lot of 

equipment and money to our organization last year. 
 F License training will be on June 1st.  IT will be 3 hours plus.  George will check 

with the township to see if we can have the training at Markey Park. 
 

 
2nd Vice President – Travel:  (Acting) George Baxavaneos  
 

 Rock League registration is happening. 
 Travel Tryouts will be held on April 14th, 20th and 28th with the exact time and 

location are to be determined. 
 We will advertise in the Penny Power. 
 George is going to get travel tryout signs. 
 

Head Coach/Referee:  Dan Brown 
 No Update. 

 
Sponsorship Coordinator:  OPEN  

 No Update 
 

Equipment Manager:  Ed Jardell 
 No Update 

 
Registrar:  Bill Thorrington 

 No Update 
 

Secretary:  Tony Romeo 
 No Update 

 
President’s Report:  George Baxavaneos 

 No Update 



 
 
 
New Business 
 Mike Tirjan would like to have a tournament in June. The dates of June 22nd and 
23rd were discussed as strong possibilities.  Mike and the club will continue to work out 
the details.   We are going to start this tournament out small and grow it if we do well. 
 
Respectfully submitted by, 
Tony Romeo   


